
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Loudmouth Theatre Company 

 

In our continuing drive to safeguard our pupils and raise their awareness of how to keep 

themselves safe, we have invited the Loudmouth Theatre Company into school to work with 

Year 9 pupils. 

 

The Company will be visiting Barr Beacon School to deliver a Theatre in Education production 

to Year 9 on Thursday 5th March 2020. 

 

The ‘Working for Marcus’ production includes a drama performance and interactive workshop 

that helps young people learn about sexual exploitation within relationships as well as in groups 

and gangs.  The performance will also look at the dangers of the misuse of social media. 

 

This production encourages pupils to make informed decisions in order to keep themselves and 

others safe.   

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of House. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


